CGRS Directors Meeting - 25th April 2012

1) Gardening

Jill gave an update from the Gardening Committee. The committee is investigating different planting schemes and residents' suggestions particularly for the entrance to the Green.

2) <u>Update on 64 Corner Green</u>

Nick Rufford has asked to appoint a surveyor with a view to a request to the Land Registry for boundary determination. As far as the Directors are concerned what Nick Rufford is suggesting (copy appended in records) is appropriate and agreed.

3) <u>Car Parking</u>

A question has been raised about ownership of car parking spaces on the railway side at the Corner Keep end of Corner Green. The committee confirms that these are owned by CGRS Ltd.

4) <u>Bonded Asbestos Update</u>

Mac will contact the Greenwich Council expert in this area.

5) <u>Cartage</u>

Mark has contacted Seasons to discuss but has not had a response.

6) Works

Mac gave an update on the electrical and paving work scheduled for 26.04.12.

7) We agreed to offer residents a choice of dates for the summer party, either the Jubilee weekend (2nd June) or Saturday 30th June.